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ADMINISTRATIVE BULLETIN 14-04

957 CMR 4.00: Uniform Provider Reporting of the Standard Quality Measure Set

Effective February 20, 2014
The Center for Health Information and Analysis (Center) is issuing this Administrative Bulletin in accordance with 957 CMR 4.05(1) to notify Hospitals, as defined in 957 CMR 4.02, that the Center will use currently available data to satisfy the Hospitals’ reporting requirements related to the Standard Quality Measure Set (SQMS) measures. 

In accordance with 957 CMR 4.04(1), the Center shall use currently reported data whenever feasible to calculate Hospital performance on the SQMS measures. At this time, Hospitals that have submitted relevant data to the Center and to other reporting agencies and applicable organizations have satisfied the data reporting requirements outlined in 957 CMR 4.04. 



